
Minneapolis 2024 Consolidated Plan Action Plan and HOME-ARP Allocation Plan 

The City of Minneapolis is offering its proposed 2024 Consolidated Plan Action Plan and an Amendment 

to the HOME-ARP Allocation Plan for public review for an additional five-day review period.   

The City of Minneapolis encourages comments on city strategies and programming in its use of program 

year 2024 federal entitlement Community Development Block Grant, HOME Investment Partnerships 

Program, Emergency Solutions Grants and the Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS. The City is 

also entertaining comment on an Amendment to its HOME-ARP Allocation Plan.  

The reposted draft Action Plan can be viewed June 10-14, 2024, at https://tinyurl.com/sswme4ym . The 

draft includes the HOME-ARP Allocation Plan Amendment. Written comments can be submitted to 

rachel.kennedy@minneapolismn.gov through June 14, 2024. Comments will be included in the final Plan 

submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development. 
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